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Request: 
 
I am writing to request, under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, the 
following: 
  
The number of sexual health clinics closed in your local authority since 2018. 
  
If you could provide the information in this way: 
  
  2018 2019 2020 2021 2022 2023 
Sexual 
Health 
Clinics 
Closed 

            

  
Response:  
 
No clinics have been closed since 2018.  
 


